
 
NORTH SALEM SENIOR CITIZENS 

P.O. BOX 219 
NORTH SALEM, N.Y.  10560 

 
April 2021 

Dear Seniors: 

 

We are holding a meeting on April 13 at the North Salem Court House.  If you would like to come, 

please let Muriel know at 669-5662 so we can separate the tables and take care of dessert. Please 

continue to bring your own bag lunch.  We will supply water. Usual meeting time at 11:30am. 

 

We are hoping that by May we can reunite at the North Salem Fire House.  More information to 

follow. 

 

Bev also spoke to Pam Veith from Lewisboro Seniors recently. Pam is trying to start her meetings in 

May and hopes to hold a few trips in the fall which she has asked us to join. That is something to look 

forward to. If you would be interested in participation, please let us know. 

 

Jinx will continue to be Acting President until we hold elections. We need to appoint a nominating 

committee of three volunteers to find candidates/ officers for the next 2 years. Contact the Recreation 

Department if you are 

willing to serve. 

 

Holding position at this time are: 

President:  Jinx Remson 

Vice President: Margot Adams 

Secretary: Candice Morris 

Treasurer: Muriel Bisulca 

 

The schedule for out next three Meetings: 

April 13 –Location: North Salem Court House – Appoint nominating committee and take nomination 

from the floor. 

May 11 – Location: TBA – Vote on New Officers. - Dr. Freeston will speak about the School Budget 

vote. 

June 8 – Location: TBA – Installation of New Officers. 

 

The April and May Meeting are VITAL for the future of the club.  Please volunteer for the 

nominating committee and come to the meetings. 

Looking forward to getting together again. 

 

Sincerely  

Jinx 


